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September 20, 2024 
Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

Everyone who acknowledges me before 

others I will acknowledge before my 

heavenly Father, says the Lord.   

Matthew 10:32 

Dates to Remember 

Sept. 22—Knights of Columbus 
Breakfast  

Sept. 24—Birthday Cookie Day + 
Auction Mtg @6:00PM 

Sept. 27—Gifts of the Spirit Awards & Reception 
8:25AM 

Oct. 2—4th Gr. Mass @9:00AM 

Oct. 3—Teacher Inservice Day-No School + Guardian 
Angels’ Mtg @5:30PM 

Oct. 4—Teacher Inservice Day-No School 

Oct. 7-11—6th Gr. MOSS  

Oct. 8—Auction Mtg @6:00PM 

Oct. 9—3rd Gr. Mass @9:00AM 

Oct. 11—All Saints Catholic Church’s 10-Year Dedica-
tion Celebration. Mass @5:30PM. Reception to follow. 

 

 

ASCS is seeking a second bus driver.  If you or someone you 
know is interested in this role, please contact the school for 
more information.   

Knights of Columbus Breakfast  

On Sunday, Sept. 22, the Knights of Columbus will be serving 

breakfast in the social hall from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM. Proceeds 

support ASCS student athletes attending the Hallissey Basketball 

Tournament. . Thank you, Knights of Columbus for your generous 

support!  

“Hawaiian Nights” A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction 

Get ready for our 51st annual “Hawaiian Nights” 

A.C.T.I.O.N. Auction! Mark your calendars for Saturday, 

October 19th, starting at 5:00 PM in the All Saints Gym-

nasium.  Remember that no donation is too big or too 

small.  Whether it’s an item, a service, a basket, or a 

unique skill or talent, your contribution can make a dif-

ference.   

Donations are also needed for the Barrow and Buckets of 

Beverages, as well as bottles of wine valued at $10 or 

above for the Cork Pull.  Donations may be dropped off 

at the school. 

Job Opportunity  

Gifts of the Spirit  

Each month, during morning prayer in the gym at 8:25 AM on a 
designated Friday, we will honor students with Gifts of the Spirit 
certificates, followed by a reception in the cafeteria for recipi-
ents and their parents. This month’s recognition will take place 
on Friday, September 27th. Teachers will personally notify par-
ents when their child will be honored for the unique gifts we see 
in them. Every child will have been recognized by the end of the 
school year. 


